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TO: Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: Sheila Lundt, Assistant City Manager 
 
DATE: May 22, 2009 
 
SUBJECT: Item #30:  Hearing on Ordinance Related to Natural Gas Franchise 
 
 
There are still items needing to be worked out between the City and Interstate Power and Light 
Company relating to the franchise.  Notice of Hearing has been published; therefore, the hearing will 
need to be continued to June 9, 2009. 
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